
 

 

 

 Tender 03/2025- Supply of Vehicle 

 
The Public Rental Board Invites Tenders for the supply of one vehicle for its Administration 
support team. We seek proposals from reputable companies capable of providing high-quality 
vehicles to support our Administration team at our Head Office located at Grantham Road, 
Raiwaqa. 
 
Car dealers/suppliers are expected to submit detailed vehicle specifications with their tenders. 
These specifications should include make and model, year, features, and any other relevant 
details. 
 
Tenders can be submitted physically through a sealed and marked “Supply of Vehicles” 
submission and deposited through the tender box provided at the Ground Floor of the PRB 
Office, Grantham Road, Raiwaqa. The Tender submission should be addressed to: 

 
The General Manager 
Public Rental Board 
132 Grantham Road 

Raiwaqa  
 
In addition, electronic submission of Tenders can be  made by visiting the PRB website, 
www.prb.com.fj . 
 
All tenders to be submitted on the above modes no later than 4.00pm on Friday 21st March 
2025. Any enquiries or clarification on the tender can be communicated via email on 
tender@prb.com.fj 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

THE HIGHEST OR ANY OTHER OFFER WILL NOT NECESSARILY BE CONSIDERED. 
PRB RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY TENDER. 


